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5th March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

My apologies for the extra Friday communication but as you can imagine there is a 
great deal of information to share. 

INSET DAY 26th March 21 

In consultation with governors we have decided to re schedule the INSET day from 
Friday 26th March to Monday 17th May. This enables us to have pupils in school for the 
rest of the Spring term following their return on Monday. It also provides time needed 
to support the generation of School Assessed Grades that will take the place of 
examination results this summer. 

We continue to work through the assessment process; Mr Rosie has been in further 
contact with pupils due to sit external exams this summer. We will keep you fully 
informed as we receive more information from Ofqual and exam boards in the coming 
weeks 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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